
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 11/7/2013 12:03:40 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"

(MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); Reiger, J. Jason 
(Jonathan.Reiger@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: NOC question re. Montezuma Wind Project

Hi Meredith

I consulted our legal division regarding your question concerning the PUC approval in 
November 2011 of the PG&E NOC request for the NextEra Montezuma Wind Project. As I 
understand it, PG&E thought they would be building and owning part of the interconnection 
for the NextEra project and therefore PG&E requested PUC approval of an NOC for the 
project, when in fact NextEra was building and owning all of the interconnection.

Please send a letter to Energy Division Director Edward Randolph explaining the situation and 
why the NOC request was in fact unnecessary. That documentation should take care of the 
matter.

Happy to discuss further.

Best

Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

SB GT&S 0324419
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